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Chris Mack <mackteam@earthlink.net> Tue, Jan 12, 2016 at 12:42 PM
To: Richard Allen <richard.allen@cityoforlando.net>

Cc: Robert Stuart <robert.stuart@cityoforlando.net>, kathleen Magruder <kathleen.magruder@cityoforlando.net>,
James Hunt <jim.hunt@cityoforlando.net>, Pat Knight <patjknight@aol.com>

Good afternoon Richard,

After further discussions with my father-in-law, we have decided not to challenge the Land Tech survey any
further at this time. Although we still think it is incorrect, we have decided to move on. Thank you for all your
help. We would appreciate it if you would please have someone from your office return our Abstract and other
related material to our large mail drop at 441 Park Lake Circle. We prefer that you NOT mail it. | would rather
pick them up when you are finished with them if you are unable to hand-deliver.

We know the City suggested abandonment of the last 40 feet (south end) of Cathcart Terr. However, we are not
interested unless it would be paved and be centered to the middle of our current fence, 17 feet to each side with
permanent Ingress/Egress rights to the road.

| was told there are some people within the City who think we have some ulterior motives for improving the end
of Cathcart Terr (such as future development of some sort). | want everyone to know that there is no truth to
that speculation. Our only interest has always been, as | told Commissioner Stuart two years ago, to have the
road paved so that neighborhood children do not have to walk to school in the mud.

Thank you again for the time you spent on this project and the time you spent on my re-plat.

Chris Mack

441 Park Lake Cir
Orlando, Fla 32803
mackteam@earthlink.net
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